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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Bumblebees - Staffing  
 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Barnett will be taking some personal leave next week. We are 
very fortunate that Mrs Rowe, who the children know very well, will be covering Mrs Barnett in her 
absence with the continued support of Miss Sainsbury and Miss Khan, therefore minimising any 
disruption to the children's usual routines.  
 
Mrs Barnett will return to school as usual on Tuesday 22nd April.  
 
Please do not hesitate to come and speak with us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Hempston 
Assistant Headteacher 
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